
July 10, 1998

Scott Davidson
Adjusters International
602 Park Point Drive
Golden, Colorado 80401

Dear Mr. Davidson:

Professional Management Associates, Inc. would like to submit this letter of recommendation to you as a
follow up to your performance on behalf of the Abbey at Cherry Creek Condominium Association.

Your work in pursuit of their insurance claim was thorough, efficient and obtained favorable results for the
Association. Your knowledge of items to look for in this hail claim was most useful.

Anyone needing an advocate to pursue an insurance claim would benefit from your service.

Sincerely,

PROFESSIONAL MANAGEMENT ASSOCIATES, INC.

Susie Kutzer, CMCA®,CAM®
Community Manager
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